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Comments: I find the current information about the plan revision a bit confusing, but am concerned by what

appears to be an option for changing managament for the Rattlesnake National Recreation Area.  I fervently

oppose any changes which would allow for recreational motorized use with the RNRA (including along the main

corridor road and up Spring Gulch), commercial logging, or grazing.  These activities are at complete variance

with the current recreational uses of the RNRA, would lead to conflict between users, and dramatically and

detrimentally alter the experience of the thousands of people who recreate there on foot, bike, and horse.  

 

In addition, I would like to advocate for continued, unchanged protections for the Hoodoo recommended

wilderness area, and continued non motorized use for all parts of the Great Burn area.  As the animals which use

these areas struggle to adapt to the impacts of climate change, they should not be subjected to the addional

stressors that come with motorized use.

 

Thank you.


